
 

 

	

	

  

 
	

 

 

 
	

  

 
	

  

 

 
 

 

 
	

 

 
  
  
  
  
  

	

  

Carl A. Nesbitt Public School 

“Home of the nitros” 


January 2019 

Happy New Year!
We hope that everyone had a happy and 
healthy holiday. 

Kids Helping Kids!
Congratulations to the students and parents of 
Carl Nesbitt Public School!  Together we 
donated equivalent to over 11,000 food 
items! Thank you for supporting this very worthy 
cause and filling up the shelves of the Sudbury 
Food Bank!   A huge thank you also goes out to 
our Student Parliament for coordinating many of 
our fundraising activities. 

In the New Year, we will be raising money and 
supplies for the Sudbury Infant Food Bank. Stay 
tuned for more information. 

School Council 
Our next School Council meeting will take place 
Wednesday, January 16th, in the Staff Room 
from 6:45 – 7:45 p.m..  As always, the public is 
welcome! 

Kindergarten Information 
Night
Kindergarten Information Night will take place 
Thursday, January 17th from 5:30— 6:30 
p.m. at Ernie Checkeris P.S. and Westmount 
P.S. We encourage families to register early so 
that the school can secure staffing this spring, 
which causes less disruption to classes in the 
Fall. To be eligible for Kindergarten, a child must 
be 4 years old by December 31st, 2019.  The 
evening will also include information about 
French Immersion programming.  To register 
your child at either Ernie Checkeris P.S. or 
Westmount P.S., please bring your child’s proof 
of age, health card and proof of immunization. If 
you know of any families in the community who 
have children eligible for kindergarten, please let 

them know about the Kindergarten Information 
Night. 

Inclement Weather 
Students are reminded to dress according to the 
weather and to assume they will be outdoors at 
recesses, unless the temperature becomes 
unreasonable. If the weather is stormy prior to 
the start of the school day, please listen to the 
radio. Every attempt will be made to announce 
class cancellations on the various radio stations 
by 7:00 a.m. This information will also be found 
at www.sssc.ca (the Sudbury Student Services 
Consortium website).  If classes are cancelled 
please do not bring your child to school. If the 
schools are open but buses are cancelled 
and you drop your child off, please 
remember that you must pick up your child 
at the end of the day.  If your child is not 
coming to school, please call and let us 
know. 

Je Parle Français 
The following students were selected by their 
teachers for demonstrating exemplary efforts in 
speaking French during the month of December:  

302- Audrey M. 403 - Maksim R. 
3/4 - Jake G. 506 – Jack P. 
507 - Reya W. 605 – Maija S. 
608 - Joel A. 710 – Emma-Lee R. 
7/8 - Ava H. 813 - Emma D. 

Calling All Volunteers!
In order to provide students with opportunities 
for learning outside of the classroom, classes 
often participate in field trips and excursions in 
our community. Additional adult supervision is 
needed to do this. If you are able to spare some 
time in your day to accompany classes on field 
trips, please let the school know. A police check 
is required and can be applied  for at the local 

http:www.sssc.ca


	

	

 
	

  

 
 

  

 
    

	

 
	

 
 

 
	

 

 
	

 
 

	

 
 
  

Carl A. Nesbitt Public School 

“Home of the nitros” 


January 2019 

police station - the cost is minimal and will be 
reimbursed by the school. A police check is 
valid for an entire calendar year. 

Character Trait of the Month 
The following students were selected for 

demonstrating Acceptance, the character trait 

for the month of December: 

302- Andrew M. 403 – Tehya M.
 
3/4 - Lily J. 506 – Page P.
 
507 - Maya B. 605 – Clayton M. 

608 - Ashley M. 710 – Erica D. 

7/8 - Haleigh A. 813 - Emilie L.
 

The trait for January is Courtesy - we will be on 

the lookout this month for students 

demonstrating this trait. 


Professional Activity Day
Friday, February1st is a Professional Activity 
day. There will be no school for students that 
day. Also, Monday, February 18th is Family 
Day. The City of Greater Sudbury usually offers 
many free activities that day for families to enjoy 
together. 

Keep in Touch
Website: 
www.rainbowschools.ca/elementary/ca_nesbitt 

Telephone : 705-566-3935 
Fax : 705-566-6608 

www.rainbowschools.ca/elementary/ca_nesbitt


                

            

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

     
 

     
 

  
     

 
     
    

 
    

   
 

  
 

 
    

  
     

  
     

 
 

 
 

  
 
 

Carl A Nesbitt P.S. January 2019 Calendar
 

Character Trait of the Month: Courtesy
 

Monday, January 7: 

Tuesday, January 8: 

Wednesday, January 9: 

Thursday, January 10: 

Tuesday, January 15: 

Wednesday, January 16:

Thursday, January 17: 

Friday, January 18: 

Tuesday, January 22: 

Wednesday, January 23:

Thursday, January 24:

Tuesday, January 29: 

Wednesday, January 30:

Thursday, January 31:

Friday, February 1 

Welcome back to School! 

Hot Dog Day 

Pizza Day 

Subway Day 

Hot Dog Day 
Dental Screening (SDHU) for Grade 7 students 

 Pizza Day 

Subway Day 

5:30 - 6:30 p.m. - Kindergarten Information Night at 
Ernie Checkeris P.S. and Westmount P.S. 

Grade 8 Lancer Tech Day 

Hot Dog Day 

 Pizza Day 

 Subway Day 

Hot Dog Day 

 Pizza Day 

 Subway Day 

PD Day – No school for students 




